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November 17, 2022 
 

For Immediate Release 
Chesley Hospital – Emergency Department  

       Please be advised of the recent announcement noted below from the South Bruce Grey 
Health Centre.   

On Monday, December 5, 2022 Chesley Hospital Emergency Department (ED) will reopen 
from Monday to Friday from 7:00am to 5:00pm each day.   

Although, this partial reopening is a positive step forward from the full closure of the ED, 
the Municipality continues to work with SBGHC to support the full reopening of a fully 
operational Chesley Hospital Emergency Department.   
 
We want to thank SBGHC’s staff for all the efforts that have been undertaken to achieve 
this partial reopening on December 5, 2022.  

The Municipality of Arran-Elderslie continue to support SBGHC in seeking opportunities to 
resolve this staffing crisis which have resulted in these sporadic closures.   

 

 

 

SBGHC Press Release 

 

  

For information, please contact: 
Sylvia Kirkwood, CAO 
Municipality of Arran-Elderslie 
519-363-3039 Ext 118 
cao@arran-elderslie.ca 
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https://www.sbghc.on.ca/sbghc-news/chesley-hospital-emergency-hospital-to-resume-weekday-service-on-december-5th/
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